
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
In all honesty, I've had very good fortune by not having any of my tenants falling behind in their rent. 
But just because I've been fortunate doesn't mean I approve of you arbitrarily granting forgiveness for a 
private citizens debt.  
In my humble opinion, if the legislature is feeling magnanimous, consider picking up the tab. Put 
together a program where the tenant is responsible to file the paperwork showing their "Need" for help 
then having a check sent to the landlord directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Brown 
Beautiful Coos Bay, OR 
 


